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During the 2021/22 academic year, the Senate Committee on University Budget continued to 
work with administration throughout the integrated planning and budget planning processes.  
The committee met four times: 

October 1, 2021 January 21, 2022 
November 25, 2021 March 25, 2022 

At the October 1, 2021 meeting, Vice-President Academic and Provost, Valerie Kuehne, and 
Acting Vice-President Finance and Operations, Kristi Simpson, provided an overview of the 
integrated planning and university budgeting processes. Ms. Simpson reviewed the 2021/22 
Budget Expenditure Allocation Report and responded to questions from committee members. 
This report is available as part of the September 2021 Open Board meeting docket at 

https://www.uvic.ca/universitysecretary/assets/docs/bogmeetings/2021-22/2021sep28_open_session_meeting_docket.pdf
https://www.uvic.ca/universitysecretary/assets/docs/bogmeetings/2021-22/2021sep28_open_session_meeting_docket.pdf


sources of revenue, expenditures, fee increases, and priorities investments made in the 
continued response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
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